Hewitt, Andre

From: Adriano Dulgher _
Sent: 26 February 2014 14:23

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Fwd: 107 Leadenhall Street - Premises Licence (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED)
Kind Regards

Adrian Dulgher

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Adriano Dulgher

Date: Wed, Feb 26, 2014 at 2:22 PM

Subject: Re: 107 Leadenhall Street - Premises Licence (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED)

To: Hall John <John.Hall@city-of-london.pnn.police.uk>, Peter.Davenport@cityoflondon.gov.uk,
Licensing(@cityoflondondon.gov.uk

Dear John,

It was a pleasure speaking to you again. The reception was some what weak. I have Read your email above
and I am happy with the conditions you have outlined.

If you have any more questions please feel free to get in touch.

Kind Regards

Adrian Dulgher

On Wed, Feb 26, 2014 at 7:27 AM, Hall John <John.Hall@city-of-london.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

This email has been classified as NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Adriano,

It was a pleasure speaking with you and | welcome your ideas for a high end dining and
recreational environs at your new premise. As discussed, could you please commit that to the
City of London Licensing Team and amend the application with the words/conditions in ifalics
below

1. For some time now, premises in the City of London that are restaurant bars and
have been using them or allowing them to be used as nightclubs for so-called urban
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events, with subsequent increases in violent disorder. A suggested condition that would
assist in promoting the above objectives:

The premises will not be used for Promoted Events. ‘A promoted event is an event
involving music and/or dancing where the musical entertainment is provided at any time by
a disc jockey or disc jockeys one or some of whom are not employees of the licensee
(premises licence holder) and the event is (independent of the licensee) promoted to the
general public’

2. The traditional position of New Years Eve (in the City of London) has moved on
from being merely an annual celebration to it's current position of a major public order
event for police, with all the planning and resourcing that entails. As any additional
premises requirements can be satisfied with the use of a Temporary Event Notice, which
determines the timings and nature of any event/extension to normal trading;

A suggested alteration that would assist in promoting the above objectives:

Delete the phrase ‘On New Year’s Eve from the end of permitted hours until the permitted
hours on New Year’s Day’ from any and all parts of the application.

Could you please do it as a matter of importance as this will negate the necessity to take a formal route that
may hinder the passage of the application. Please make the amendments suggested above by e-mailing the
Licensing Manager at Peter.Davenport(@cityoflondon.gov.uk and for good measure cc
Licensing@cityoflondondon.gov.uk

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Kind Regards,

JHall

John Hall

Licensing Officer

020 7601 2748
john.hall@cityoflondon.pnn.police.uk





